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Special Community Meeting on 
Beethoven and Allen Ave. Traffic Calming 

Thursday, March 8, 2018 
6:30pm-7:30pm 

Waban Library Center 
 

The City of Newton Transportation Dept. has identified Beethoven Ave. and Allen Ave. 
as streets that may benefit from traffic calming measures. City officials would like to 
hear from residents on this issue. Please join us on Thursday, March 8 from 6:30pm-
7:30pm to hear about the traffic studies and data regarding speed and collisions on 
those two streets and to give your input regarding possible traffic calming measures.  
	
City Officials Attending: 
• Officer Dawn Fleming, Newton Police Traffic Bureau 
• Nicole Freedman, Newton Director of Transportation 
• Jason Sobel, Newton’s Deputy Director of Transportation 

Operations 
• John Rice, Ward 5 City Councilor 

 
If you are unable to attend the meeting but have comments or suggestions regarding 
traffic and safety on Beethoven and Allen Ave., please email 
wabanareacouncil@newtonma.gov and we will forward your comments to city officials. 

This meeting will be followed by the Waban Area Council’s regular meeting at 
7:30pm, at which Ann Berwick, Co-Director of Sustainability will present on the Newton 
Power Choice/ Municipal Aggregation Program. 

 

 

 

 
The location of this meeting is handicap accessible, and reasonable accommodations will be 
provided to persons requiring assistance. If you need a special accommodation, please contact 
the city of Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the 
meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. For Telecommunications Relay Service, 
please dial 711.  
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